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A. Student Surveys 
1. Survey now being distributed to students. 

 
B. SAC for 2014-2015 year 

1. No nominations received online from parent population. 
2. Glenn Roper and Ann Citrin were nominated at last month’s SAC 

meeting. 
3. Voted to seat 2 nominations for 2 open seats and not have election. 
4. Committee Chair will be Amy Taylor; Vice Chair will be Glenn Roper. 
5. Discussed changing election time period to have elections occur in 

November. 
6. Discussed changing meeting time to Wednesday mornings right after 

drop-off. 
7. Discussed need to update website.  Hope to work on that this summer. 

 
C.  Policy Review Recommendations 

1. Homework Policy 
• Make sure the time guidelines match what is actually required as 

reported in the SAC parent survey.  
2. Volunteer and Visitor Policy 

• Volunteers are required to sign Volunteer Code of Conduct 
Agreement?  Where is this agreement?  Are we really doing this?  
If not, why is it in the policy?  

3. Grading Policy 
• No recommendations. 

4. Meta Policy 
• No recommendations. 

 
 
 

 
 


